
Dear Senator Prozanski and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 
 
HB 4145 will protect Oregon families and save lives by prohibiting people convicted of stalking and 
partner abuse from purchasing or possessing guns. Please vote YES on HB 4145. 
 
And on the broader note of gun violence, I am another voice to let lawmakers know you will be voted 
out of office if you have a voting history of doing nothing to ban bump stocks…AR-15’s…high capacity 
magazines…gun access to the mentally ill with history of violence…and tighten background checks to 
keep violent people and people with criminal history from purchasing guns. 
 
Bert Good 
 


